Sally Oglesby

From: Jay Hayes <jayhayes@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, May 03, 2013 2:03 PM

To: sally.oglesby@crossvilletn.gov
Subject: 4828 Highway 127 North Anexation
Sally,

Thank you and Tim Begley for meeting with me the other day.

After considering the options, if the city will get the boar under the road and make the connection, we will do the rest to
connect to sewer and start the annexation process.

The total cost for us to use a septic system is $1,500.00.
Thank you for your time,

Jay Hayes
President

Sent from my iPhone  (615)533-8181 Jay Hayes
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